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I live on Maggie Ave. and have real concerns about the opening of Amber Way for this
project. Our quiet little cul-de-sac will be ruined by traffic using Maggie to come and go, and
spill-over parking on our street will change the character of our peaceful neighborhood. 

I implore the Planning Commission to recognize all of the ramifications of this project, and to
require adequate onsite parking.

Thank you,

Stephanie Duff- Ericksen
1725 Maggie Ave, Calistoga, CA 94515
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